Announcement: Interdisciplinary Research
Opportunities

Dear Students and Faculty,

We are excited to announce new interdisciplinary research opportunities available at our
university for the upcoming academic year. These initiatives aim to foster collaboration among
different fields of study and encourage innovative research projects.

Key Details:
o Application Deadline: March 15, 2024
« Eligibility: Open to all graduate and undergraduate students
e Funding: Available for selected projects
e Info Session: March 1, 2024, at 3 PM in Room 101

We encourage all interested students and faculty members to attend the information session to
learn more about the application process and how to get involved. For more details, please visit
our website or contact the research office.

We look forward to seeing the incredible ideas and projects that emerge from this initiative!

Sincerely,

The Interdisciplinary Research Committee



